
VAPO NEWS 
February Newsletter   2019/2020 

A monthly newsletter brought to you by The Parent Organization of Valley Academy 

Come join us at our next VAPO  

meeting March 10th at 8:15 a.m. in the VAPO room. 

QUICK DATES TO REMEMBER 

 3/5 Read In 3/6 Spirit Day 

3/7 Spring Festival 3/10 VAPO Meeting & Caught Being 

Good 

3/13 Early Release 3/16—3/20 Spring Break 

CAUGHT  BEING GOOD  

is on March 10th.  

Remind your little ones to bring their coins to trade 

in for prizes! 

THANK YOU TO OUR  

VOLUNTEERS, STUDENTS, 

TEACHERS AND PARENTS 

FOR ANOTHER WONDERFUL  

FUN RUN! 

Top Students 

1. Edward H. (2-Dessenberger) - $560.00 
2. Chyles H. (KG-Johnson) - $525.00 
3. Vihaan R. (4-Pace) - $500.00 
4. Dylan M. (KG-Sutaris) - $500.00 
5. Liam G. (KG-Pearson) - $415.00 

Top Classes 

1. 2-Carpenter - $2,071.00 
2. KG-Pearson - $1,975.00 
3. KG-Sutaris - $1,910.00 
4. 2-Dessenberger - $1,525.00 
5.    KG-Trotter - $1,463.00 



Do you need an extra uniform?  

Come visit the VAPO Uniform Closet! 

 $1.00 each 

 Gently worn, clean, and  

unstained donations are always welcomed. 

Spirit Day! 

March 6th 

Thank you for the support! Keep sending in those Box 

Tops to help us reach our goal! If you have this image on 

your box, you’ll need to scan in 

your receipt.  

HELP WANTED! We are looking for a Curriculum/Recommended Reading List lead 
for our Library committee. If you have an interest in the approval process for books 

and all things curriculum, please contact Mrs. Pandurangan at 
wini.manas@gmail.com. 


